VILLAGE OF DUBBERLY
PROCEEDINGS OF COUNCIL
MAY 9, 2022

The Village of Dubberly met for its regular monthly meeting on Monday, May 9, 2022, at 6:30 p.m.
Notice of meeting was posted on the marquee sign at 12:00 Noon on Friday, May 6, 2022.

Those present were Curtis Hirth, Douglas Culpepper, Brent Cooley, Brian Dison and Johnny Brown.
The meeting was opened in prayer by Douglas Culpepper and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

The minutes from the meeting of April 11, 2022, were read and a motion was made by Brent Cooley and
seconded by Johnny Brown to accept the minutes as read. The motion carried.

A motion was made by Johnny Brown and seconded by Brent Cooley to accept financial reports. The
motion carried.

Brian reported that he wrote 6 tickets.

Patterson well update — The water has cleared up and we are waiting for the test results from LDH. They
should be in tomorrow.

Curtis has spoken with Foster Campbell’s office about the condition that Holden & Company left
Brushwood Drive ditches in. They were contracted by CenterPoint Energy to replace gas lines. Mr.
Campbell’s office is working on it. On May 6, 2022, Holden & Company came to fix the problems, but the
ditches were to wet. They will be back next week to take care of it.

Curtis reported that the potholes on Brushwood Drive have been filled.

Johnny Brown made the motion to appoint the Minden Press Herald as the official journal. Brent Cooley
seconded, and the motion carried.

There being no further business, motion made by Douglas Culpepper and seconded by Johnny Brown to
adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 6:42 p.m.

Dianne Futch, Clerk W. C. Hirth, Mayor



